
 

 

19 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am writing to give you some further information about the upcoming Sports Day which will be on 

the days as stated below.  

 

- Y3/4 – Monday 20th May 2024 

- Y5/6 – Tuesday 21st May 2024 

 

As the date nears, I wanted to provide some key information and an initial outline of the day.  While 

we never know what the weather will be like, historically it has always been very hot. The event takes 

place at Kings Ground, where there is virtually no shade.  As such, please, please, please ensure your 

child comes to school covered in sunscreen, with a hat and a full water bottle and in their PE kit.  If 

your child would like to wear their house colour t-shirt they can.  I would also advise that if you are 

coming to watch, which we very much hope you will, you also apply lots of sunscreen and bring 

water if hot! 

 

This year, we will ask you to drop the children to school as normal.  We will register the children, as 

normal, and then walk them down and get them ready.  The attached timetable gives you a good idea 

of the itinerary for the day.  Please bear in mind, these are estimated times and things will either go 

quicker than we expect or slower. The itinerary attached is very much for general guidance and things 

will change. You will be able to walk around the different stations to watch your child but we ask that 

you stand on the outside of the activity.  Unfortunately, the toilets are out of use for parents/carers 

as other schools are using King’s ground on the same day. 
 

On each day, once the children’s races are completed, there will be a parent race, a teacher’s egg and 

spoon race and we will then host the closing ceremony.  The event is planned to finish by lunchtime 

so those who need to, can go back to work and only need to book half a day off.  

 

It is fantastic to be in a position to host a Sports Day and be able to invite parents/carers and family 

member. I very much hope you are looking forward to the event, as much as we are! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A Curtis 

PE Coordinator 


